
 

 
 

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

September 26, 2014 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2014-0055 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order #2 in the above-referenced proceeding, we are writing to advise that 
the Parties have, in principle, reached a partial settlement and are in the process of preparing a settlement 
proposal. Although the Parties are working diligently to complete a settlement proposal, we require more 
time than provided for in Procedural Order #2 as the settlement negotiations lasted longer than expected. 
Accordingly, we request an extension of time to file a settlement proposal until October 10, 2014. We will 
make a best efforts attempt to file the settlement proposal sooner, if possible. 

In regard to the unsettled issues, it appears that the Parties are in agreement that they should all be 
addressed by way of oral hearing. The merits oral vs. written hearing for the unsettled issues will be 
addressed in the settlement proposal. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 



 


